
November 17, 2018 DEC Meeting                                                             

POW/MIA Ceremony                                                                                                 

by                                                                                                                     

Detachment Advisor Richard Humphrey & Asst Sgt-at-Arms Teddy Kuntz 

with Sr Vice Commander Nick Arceo looking on. 

 

 



 



 



 

Sons of The American Legion National Commander Doc Gibbs with newly 

appointed Teddy Kuntz, Detachment Sgt-at-Arms. 



 

Americanism Award Recipients 

 

 

 

Children & Youth Award Recipients 

 



 

Nick Arceo                                                                                                                

Volunteer of the Year 

 



 

Rick Kettering                                                                                                           

Detachment Member of the Year 

 

 

Not sure what this award is for, but there’s a lot of smiles. 



 

Squadron 100% Membership Award 

 

 

 

???? 



 

NECman Scott Garrett introducing National Commander Doc Gibbs 

 



 

 

 

Just waiting for dinner. 

 

That’s all folks!! 

 



 

 

 

 


